
  

 

  
 

DiDi Global ADS (N Shares) (China) – Treatment of Proposed Voluntary 
Delisting 

 

06 May 2022 

FTSE Russell notes the proposed voluntary delisting of DiDi Global ADS (N Shares) (China, BMBR6F0, 

GEIS Large Cap) from the New York Stock Exchange.  
 
On 23 May 2022, DiDi Global intends to convene an extraordinary general meeting whereby shareholders 
will vote on the proposed voluntary delisting of the company’s American Depositary Shares (ADSs) from 
the New York Stock Exchange. Upon confirmation of shareholder approval and the subsequent filing of 
Form 25 (which must be filed at least 10 days prior to the delisting taking effect), FTSE Russell intends to 

delete DiDi Global ADSs from all FTSE Russell indices with a minimum of two trading days’ advanced 
notice. 
 
FTSE Russell intends to delete DiDi Global from all FTSE Russell indices at market price, contingent on the 
ADSs trading at the time of index deletion; otherwise DiDi Global ADSs will be deleted at zero.  
 

FTSE Russell will issue a further notice in due course. 
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